

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy

Dayspring Trust

Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 oSX

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 Fax: 0191 523 9775

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons)

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.)



09/10/20

FOR INFORMATION ONLY

Dear Parent / Carer,

Earlier this week, we have received confirmation of a positive case of COVID-19. The pupil concerned was already self-isolating as a result of a positive case within their household. This means that there is no impact on our pupils or staff and that no further action is required. We have informed the Department for Education and Public Health England, which is the protocol in these situations. They have confirmed that no further action required.

We appreciate that this is a very difficult time for everyone, and we really appreciate your continued support and patience. Do keep our young people and their families in your thoughts and prayers, particularly those who are unwell or anxious. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

With best wishes

David Rivey.

Mr. D. Airey Headteacher













